ggt&e&swl l‘ I ‘ I

Erland Construction sponsors NECC 5K Walk/Run for Autism
March 31, 2023 - Front Section

Southborough, MA The New England Center for Children(NECC) has selected Erland Construction
to serve as the presenting sponsor of the 17th Annual NECC 5K Walk/Run for Autism. The event will
take place on Saturday, May 13 at 10 a.m. at the Margaret A. Neary School.

This professionally timed race is a signature fundraiser supporting NECC’s mission to create a
global network of educators, researchers, and programs so that those living with autism may live
fuller lives. All proceeds benefit NECC's programs and services beyond what tuition covers,
including vocational opportunities, student outings, specialized equipment and technology, research,
and professional development.

“We believe that everyone should have the opportunity to live their life to the fullest, and NECC
helps give that to every child who walks through its doors,” said Bill Mack, director of business
development at Erland.

Erland Construction has been a longtime supporter of NECC. Its involvement in the construction of
the John and Diane Kim Autism Institute inspired the company’s employees to create the Erland
Charitable Foundation in 2016. “After interacting with NECC'’s students and seeing the great work
being done first-hand, our staff recognized that Erland could do something more to give back to the
communities we help build and grow,” said Mack.

Mack will serve as the event's corporate chair, helping engage corporate support from community
partners across the Commonwealth.

“As an organization that regularly supports NECC, we look forward to leading the way in making this
event the best it can be in order to enhance NECC’s award-winning programs. Our goal is to ensure
that NECC is fully equipped to help these amazing students reach their potential and to give staff
the tools they need to be successful,” said Mack.

“We are thrilled to have Erland as the presenting sponsor of our biggest community event of the
year,” said Jared Bouzan, MEd, NECC'’s chief development officer. “The 5K is a way to celebrate
with supporters in the town of Southborough and surrounding communities. It is a great day for our
students and their families, as well as for staff and our supporters like Erland. We look forward to our
biggest turnout yet on May 13.”

The Erland Foundation raises funds for various philanthropic organizations throughout the region,



including the Cotting School and Billerica and Burlington Community Scholarship foundations. The
organization also recently held its 5th Annual Strike Out Autism Bowling Night event supporting
NECC.

“We see an amazing turnout with strong enthusiasm from the families, students, and staff each year
we have participated in the 5K. Erland once again looks forward to joining in on the comradery and
being able to help provide the best atmosphere at NECC,” said Mack.

Participation and donation information can be found at necc.org/5K.
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